
Campfires  
 
All campfires must be carefully supervised by a responsible adult at all times and 
confined to the designated campfire circle. Fire buckets must be full of water prior to 
lighting the fire and all participants must be briefed on fire safety. Highly flammable 
substances such as petrol should not be used.  
 
If you need help in lighting your fire please talk to a member of Thorpe Woodlands 
staff. Firewood can be collected from around the site and adjacent Forest but please 
ensure that no live trees are damaged. Plastics, rubber and other synthetic materials 
must not be burned. 
 
All Campfires must be kept to a reasonable size (flames no more than 2m high) - 
sparks must not be allowed to reach the surrounding forest. Please ensure that the 
fires are fully extinguished before leaving unattended. 
 

 


